Purchase of Additional Leave:  Guidance for Managers









*Managers should consider requests for additional leave fairly and consistently. The additional manager’s guidance should be considered.   Requests should only be declined where business reasons mean that the request cannot be accommodated. If, after due consideration, a request has to be turned down, the reasons for doing so should be explained to the employee.  
Requests must be approved as promptly as possible to ensure pay and system deadlines for annual leave input are met. Any received after the published deadline will not be processed.
If an employee wishes to purchase additional leave, ask them to apply using iTrent self service








The employee should apply as early as possible in the window.








Consider if you can accommodate the request *





If necessary discuss their request to purchase additional annual leave with the PVC/Director of Service








Decide whether you are going to approve or decline their request








Request for Additional Leave approved








Request for Additional Leave declined








Approve the request by the published deadline.





You must discuss the reasons why the request has been declined with the employee.  If you are able to approve their request with adjusted hours of leave then a new request must be completed.








The employees’ annual leave entitlement will be increased on Trent.





In January the Pay and Benefits team will undertake final eligibility checks.








